
  

  
 

 

      

Màiri McAllan MSP 
Cabinet Secretary for Net Zero and Just Transition 
 
Via email: CabSecNZJT@gov.scot  
 

24 May 2023 
 

Dear Màiri,  
 
Thank you very much for taking the time to join us on Tuesday to launch the findings of the 37th 
edition of our Energy Transition survey.  
 
It was extremely valuable to have your thoughtful and considered response to the survey results and 
to hear of your commitment to the shared mission between business and government to address 
some of the challenges identified.  
 
More generally, we appreciate your recognition that relations between business and government 
have not always been as strong as they could have been in recent years and your determination to 
rebuild and nurture those partnerships. Aberdeen and Grampian Chamber of Commerce looks 
forward to working with you in that spirit, on behalf of our 1,200 members and the 100,000+ people 
they employ, going forward. 
 
With that in mind, it may be useful to continue discussions with the Scottish Government on a 
number of ET37’s findings. The Chamber policy team would be very happy to arrange follow-up 
sessions to explore this detail with relevant policy officials. Our Policy Executive Heather Morrell 
would be happy to help with arrangements — heather.morrell@agcc.co.uk  
 
We hope to welcome you back to engage with our members and North East businesses very soon 
as you work to support the efforts of this region, which is placed very much at the forefront of 
achieving net zero and delivering a just transition.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Russell Borthwick 
Chief Executive 
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